
 

 
 

 

National Disability Employment Awareness Month 
(NDEAM) 

Access to Good Jobs for All -  
Employment First Missouri 

 

Each October, NDEAM recognizes the contributions of 
individuals with disabilities in the workforce. The Missouri Division 

of Developmental Disabilities has made employment a priority and recognizes the 
importance of supporting individuals with “Access to Good Jobs for All”. Employment 
First MO provides technical assistance to promote the advancement of integrated 
community employment in Missouri.  

 

Employment First Specialists are available to: 
 

• share national best practices pertaining to competitive integrated employment 
• provide training and technical assistance 
• assist businesses, community organizations, schools, service providers, and 

support coordinators to increase community employment opportunities.  
 

Visit the Employment First MO website for a list of free upcoming trainings and 
events on national best practices.   
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/promoting-employment-first
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.employmentfirstmo.org/__;!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!HtYb3Aeb8cwmfP-NsG7VmhSzqGzxcD96-ethRWU3NfSoX_1pwmBt4K6-Q9h2uVuS26P08QHQ4obrQxDp5id_X6NknQ$

